
Dear Parents: 
 
 Welcome to Meadowbrook Child Development Center’s Summer 
Camp.  We are so excited that you are joining us this summer. We are 
going to have a great time. We have so many fun activities and new field 
trips planned this year to spark the children’s interests, imagination, 
and participation.  
 
 Our summer program will start on June 5th 2023 this year. Please 
fill out the following forms in this packet and return it by May 26, 2023. 
There is a registration fee of $100.00 per child to hold your spot so 
please make sure that this is paid before your child starts.  
 
 Here are a few things that we require so that we can have the best 
time this summer. 
 
1. Water bottles: we provide water, but campers must bring a water 
bottle labeled with their name. We do have a water fountain on the 
playground for the children. 
 
2. Shoes: Campers are required to wear closed toed shoes at all times; 
sneakers are preferred. 
 
3. No Cell phones: please no cell phones during camp hours, we will 
have an electronic day which will be on Wednesday after the field trip. 
 
4. The balance: All summer camp tuition is due every monday unless 
other wised discussed with director. If tuition has not been paid your 
child will not be able to participate on the field trip and must stay at the 
daycare. 
 
5. Field trips: Please be aware that events and program plans may be 
changed due to severe weather conditions or certain unexpected 
circumstances. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please email me at 
mbcdc555@yahoo.com or call me at 540-349-4354.  
 
Thank you and we will see you this summer. 
Ms. Sumer  



   


